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IPMD Support Wanted for ongoing OSD Study

• Objective: OSD’s systems engineering office is interested in 
understanding industry’s business case for submitting value 
engineering change proposals (VECPs) on service contract

• Approach: The Institute for Defense Analyses (IDA) is 
interviewing companies on a not for attribution basis

– Multiple perspectives sought – program, functional, supply chain, 
contracting, business development

– Estimated interview length is 90 minutes
– Interview template will be provided in advance

• Timing: Final report to be delivered by the end of June
• IDA is seeking people/companies to be interviewed to support this 

effort
– Contacts made with Boeing, Lockheed Martin, Northrop Grumman, 

and Raytheon

• Contact Jay Mandelbaum to participate
– jmandelb@ida.org and 703-845-2123 
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